
Religious Education classes begin at 
4:00PM with Mass and continues until 
5:45PM with classes following Mass. 
There will be no classes during 
Christmas break (December 23rd and 

30th). Classes will resume January 6, 2019. 

There will be Christmas play practice at 
3:00PM on December 16 with a 
performance at Family Night on December 
19th. There was a nice turnout for the 
Christmas play but there is still room for 
more so come join in. 

The youth group is sponsoring the giving tree 
located in the vestibule of the church. Help 
make Christmas special for a child.  

How nice to see all that 
turned out for the youth group. 
They will continue to meet on 
Sundays at the 4:00PM Mass with a 
meeting to follow. Classes for the 
youth group will go to 6:00PM 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
December 20, 2018 

December Duties 
Funeral Dinners — 7  Albs — 9 

Coffee Hour — 10:  

Bishop Cary will be joining us for the Christmas 
season beginning on Saturday, December 22 

through Christmas Day, December 25th.  If you 
would like to have Fr. Telagani and Bishop Cary 
for dinner, please contact Dawn or Ann at the 

parish office prior to his visit.   

If you would like to donate a 

poinsettia in memory of a 

loved one, please bring them 

to the parish office between 

the hours of 9 AM and 1 PM 

starting December 17, 2018.  The color red 

is preferred..   

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a 

fun-filled afternoon.  See you then! 

The Altar Society will host a  family night 

on December 19th. at 6:00PM.     The 
children participating in  Religious 

Education will present a  short play “NO 
VACANCY”.   The Altar Society will provide 
a soup dinner, please bring a salad or 

dessert to share. 

Thank you everyone who came 
to the breakfast to benefit 
Persecuted Christians we 

raised $433.91 to help them. 

Keep Christ in Christmas 

signs are available in the 

parish office for $8.00.  

Proceeds go to the knights 

of Columbus. 

& dinner! 


